
 
April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                     House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, U.S. Capitol                                                                H-307, U.S. Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mother Nature’s Window Park project in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Marysville, located at 1049 State Ave, 

Marysville, WA, 98270. 

 

The funding would be used to develop Mother Nature’s Window Park with parking, fencing, open play 

areas, an off-leash dog area, a small amphitheater, restrooms and other amenities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Rick Larsen 

U.S. Representative 

Washington State, Second District 


